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6th November 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

P1 INTAKE SESSION 2018/2019 
ENROLMENT WEEK 

20TH – 24TH November 2017 
 
I hope that you have by now, received a letter from Midlothian Council advising you of the catchment 
schools for your child who is due to start school next summer.  We will be registering pupils during the 
week commencing Monday 20th November 2017. 
 
As St Mary’s is one of your catchment schools I would like to invite you to come and visit the school 
during this week and to complete the registration form which is included with this letter.  Please bring 
along your child’s birth certificate and one proof of address eg Council Tax Bill or utility bill for us to 
photocopy. 
 
I will be giving a short presentation about the school, including plans for our new school due to open in 
August 2019, on Monday 20th November at 9am and again at 1.30pm.  There will also be the 
opportunity to have a tour of the school.  Please also visit our school website where you can view our 
School Improvement Plan, Standard and Quality Report, Inspection Reports and see our Twitter feed 
which gives you the most up to date picture of the children learning at St Mary’s. 
 
Please contact the school as soon as possible if you have any questions regarding the registration 
process.  It is important to register your child at this time in order to request a place at St Mary’s for 
August 2018. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Monday 20th November.  Please don’t hesitate to contact the school if 
this time is unsuitable.  Registration forms can also be handed in at the school office throughout 
Enrolment Week. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
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